

Welcome to Targeted America's first newsletter! We'll be publishing newsletters when we have sufficient information to share, rather than strictly on a monthly or quarterly basis, during our first year.

What We've Been Up To

It's been a busy few months since we announced the launch of Targeted America in February. During this period we've:

- rolled out our website, <u>TargetedAmerica.com</u>
- created a Twitter Account, <u>@TargetedAmerica</u>
- participated in the <u>Targeted Individual Springtime Rally</u> in Sacramento where Jack spoke and introduced Targeted America to the rally participants
- been guests on <u>Citizens Against Harmful Technology</u>'s, <u>PACTS International</u>'s and Loren's community calls
- added a team member, Sue Benz
- added an experienced attorney as an advisor behind the scenes
- added a section to the website, Ways to Afford a Lawsuit
- begun writing the much-requested <u>How to Represent Yourself</u> section of the website
- become a founding member with 4 other targeting-related organizations of the Alliance to End Targeting. Together,
 - Citizens Against Harmful Technology
 - Freedom for Targeted Individuals
 - PACTS International
 - Surveillance and Harassment Survivor's Alliance and
 - Targeted America

are coordinating efforts to address as many of the needs of the community as possible and maximize our impact. The Alliance is also coordinating rallies.

Targeted America's First Community-Wide Project: FOIA Requests!

In our next newsletter, we will launch a project to help everyone in our community start

gathering information about themselves through FOIA requests. We'll provide you with

the addresses for submitting FOIA requests to the major agencies and a checklist to help

you keep your requests organized.

Other Projects in the Works

Our near term focus will be in the following areas:

Populating How to Represent Yourself

Building our team to help us achieve our mission

Beginning an examination of surveillance laws and abuses

Continuing to publish credible articles and documents that provide evidence of illegal

targeting and electromagnetic torture

In the News

Make sure you check out these important news stories submitted to Targeted America by

members of the community. Thank you, contributors!

King of the Towels: The Torture and Murder of Pedro Albizu Campos

Details of Fusion Center Surveillance Revealed

If you would like to submit materials for us to consider for posting, please email them to

TargetedAmerica@protonmail.com with "Research – [Area]" in the Subject line.

Example

To: TargetedAmerica@protonmail.com

Subject: Research - Medical

Help Wanted

Targeted America is looking for a volunteer to assist in legal work. Responsibilities

include researching state, federal and human experimentation laws and other tasks as

needed. Candidates should have legal experience and/or law school or legal education, or

a background that includes research. Visit our new Volunteers page to apply.

2

Raise Awareness of Illegal Targeting and Meet New Friends!

Last but not least, it's time to start making plans to attend one of the rallies around the country (and the world!) for the Second Annual Targeted Individual Day, August 29, 2019. Freedom for Targeted Individuals is sponsoring the rally in Portland, OR and the Alliance to End Targeting is helping coordinate rallies in other locations.

Disclaimer: Targeted America is not a law firm. The information contained in this website is provided for informational purposes only and should not be construed as legal advice on any matter

If you no longer wish to receive our newsletter, email TargetedAmerica@protonmail.com with "Unsubscribe" in the Subject line.